especially during the morning, lunch and getting out of school and work
hours. There have been many wrecks there and several deaths at this
intersection. If this facility is allowed to come to the re-zoning location,
there would be a substantial increase in traffic. The train which crosses
Howell Road is a point of concern. It blocks the crossing and causes traffic
problems.

The eco-system would be disrupted, as well. There is a lot of wild life in the
area that would lose their homes. I’ve seen deer, fox, wild ducks, bald
eagles, bear as well as Florida panthers in this area while I lived there.

In conclusion, I believe the facility needs to be within the city limits to be
closer to potential jobs, stores, doctors, hospital and law enforcement.

Thank you for consideration and letting me voice my concerns.

Respectfully,

QW.‘S—&A—&Q

Jenene Dasher



